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7th March 2023  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
One-way System Around College 
 
We are introducing a one-way system around the Franklin (Science) corridor and the Bedford 
(Maths and English) corridor.  The reason for this is that whilst the students’ conduct around the 
college is exemplary there are certain times of the college day when the vast majority of students 
are moving at the same time.  Therefore, in order to spread out this movement along the Bedford 
and Franklin corridors and reduce the flow of students moving in opposite directions, we are testing 
a one-way system. 
 
Details of this system can be found on this link: 
https://www.elycollege.com/page/?title=One+way+system&pid=354  We have also used tutor time 
this week to guide the students around the layout so that they understand the rationale and the 
route they need to take.   
 
The one-way system will come into effect from Monday 13th March, and we will review its 
effectiveness through a combination of duty staff feedback and student voice feedback. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
Simon Warburton  
Principal  
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